
 

 

June 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Summer Term Parent/Carer Drop-In Sessions 

 

I hope that you are safe and well and are enjoy the sunny weather we are currently experiencing.   

As you know, we are a school that believes in getting better.  

To help make sure that we are providing the best standard of education for your children, your views matter to us 

and will help shape our future actions as a school. 

Further to the parent/carer survey we issued in May and in full consideration of your responses we would like to 

invite parents and carers into school over the next half term for a drop-in session. The purpose of the drop-in will 

be for to you come into school and discuss with a key member of staff any concerns that you may currently have. 

The following drop-ins will be taking place: 

Date Time Drop-in Staff present 
Wednesday 22nd June   

 
 

2.45pm 
- 

4.00pm 
 
 
 

The Senior 
Leadership Team 
and 
Safeguarding Team 

Mrs Rigby, Mr Goodwin, Mrs 
Powar, Mrs Shewring, Mr Ward 
and Mr Clark. 

Tuesday 28th June  
 

Year 10 Miss Hipkiss and Mrs Barton. 

Wednesday 29th June 
 

Year 8 Mrs Perry and Mrs Jones. 

Thursday 30th June Year 7 Mrs Kerr and Mrs Bailey. 
Also, a chance to meet Mr Dolphin 
and Mrs Watson who will be Head 
of Year and Student Support 
Officer for your child next year. 

Thursday 30th June 
 

Year 9 Mr Phillips and Miss Marsh. 

Thursday 7th July 
 

SEND Mr Ward and Mrs Evans. 

To attend the drop in please report to the student entrance at anytime between 2.45pm and 4.00pm on the 

appropriate day. 

Thank you as always for your ongoing support. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs H Rigby 

Headteacher 

 
 


